
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington D.C., 20555-0001 

August 19, 201~ 

Subject: Requested Change to Facility Operating License for the University of Texas at Austin Docket 
50-602 

Ref: (1) 

Sir: 

(2) 
(3) 

Letter of March 4, 2010 (ML101250168) 
Letter of September 1, 2010 (ML102560381) 
Letter of December 18, 2012 (ML12363A040) 

This is request for withdrawal of proposed changes under consideration for the University of Texas 
TRIGA Facility Operating License and Technical Specifications. Relevant changes to the Technical 
Specifications are in review under the license renewal process. Please incorporate the proposed changes 
to the facility operating license in development' of the new license. 

The complete text of the license as amended is attached. Please contact me by phone (512-232-5373) or 
email (whale mail.utexas.edu) if you require clarification or further information. 

P. Michael Whal y 
Associate Director, Nuclear Engineering Teaching Laboratory 
The University of Texas at Austin 

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct 

Steven R. Biegalski 
NETL Director 

cc: S. Schneider, Reactor Oversight Committee Chair 
S. Traiforos, USNRC Project Manager 
M. Balazik, USNRC Relicense Project Manager 
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